
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Taupo District Licensing Committee 
 
 

Temporary Authority 
Section 136(1), Sale and Supply of Alcohol Act 2012 

 

 

 

Pursuant to Section 136(1) of the Sale and Supply of Alcohol Act 2012 the Taupo District Council in its capacity 

as District Licensing Committee has made an order authorising The Wilky Way Incorporation Limited to carry 

on the sale and supply of alcohol for consumption elsewhere from the premises known as The Store, situated 

at, 267 State Highway One, Turangi. 

 

 

 

This Temporary Authority shall be in force from 6 June 2023 until the substantive licence application lodged by 

The Wilky Way Incorporation Limited is determined, or until 6 July 2023, whichever is the sooner. 

 

 

 

The person authorised by this order has for the purposes of this Act the same duties, obligations, and liabilities 

as the holder of the on licence concerned. 

  

 

 

Dated at Taupo this 7th day of June 2023 

 

 

 

 

Murray Clearwater 

Commissioner for 

Taupo District Licensing Committee



 
46 Horomatangi Street, Taupō 3330 

Private Bag 2005, Taupo Mail Centre 

Taupō 3352, New Zealand 

 T  07 376 0899 

F  07 378 0118 

E  info@taupo.govt.nz 

www.taupo.govt.nz 

 
 
 

7 June 2023 

 

 

The Wilky Way Incorporation Limited 

267 State Highway 1 

RD 2 

Turangi 3382 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

 

I wish to advise that your current Temporary Authority is due to expire on 6 June 2023, therefore to enable you 

to continue to sell liquor at the premises known as The Store, situated at 267 State Highway One, Turangi, a 

further Temporary Authority is enclosed. 

 

Please display this Temporary Authority where is can be easily read by the public, adjacent to the 

Substantive Licence in force. 

 

A copy of the further Temporary Authority has been sent to the Taupo Police. 

 

If you require further information please contact this office on 07 376 0899 or email techsupport@taupo.govt.nz. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Business Support Officer 

mailto:techsupport@taupo.govt.nz

